
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

12 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
We have had some technical difficulties that have delayed us starting our Clubs 
programme. Clubs will run from Wednesday 14 September, and the confirmed timetable will be 
released tomorrow.  
 
Best wishes 
The Carrington Team 
 


